
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of the Application of    ) 
Kansas City Power & Light Company for  ) 
the Issuance of an Order Authorizing Construction ) Case No. EU-2014-0255 
Accounting Relating to its Electrical Operations ) 
 

KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S 
REPLY TO STAFF AND OPC RESPONSES 

 
COMES NOW Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L” or “Company”) and hereby 

offers its reply to the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) Staff (“Staff”) and the 

Office of the Public Counsel (“OPC”) responses to KCP&L’s proposed procedural schedule. 

1. KCP&L filed its proposed procedural schedule on August 22, 2014.  Staff and 

OPC filed responses to KCP&L’s proposed procedural schedule on August 26 and September 2, 

2014, respectively.  Although the Company disagrees with much of these responses, it believes 

that that best course of action is to try to work out a resolution at the September 10 prehearing 

conference recently scheduled by the Commission.  Should a written reply to the Staff and OPC 

responses be necessary, the Company will file such reply following the September 10 prehearing 

conference. 

      Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Robert J. Hack    
Robert J. Hack, MBN 36496 
Lead Regulatory Counsel 
Phone: (816) 556-2791 
E-mail: rob.hack@kcpl.com 
Roger W. Steiner, MBN 39586 
Corporate Counsel 
Phone: (816) 556-2314 
E-mail: roger.steiner@kcpl.com 
Kansas City Power & Light Company 
1200 Main – 16th Floor 
Kansas City, Missouri  64105 
Fax: (816) 556-2787 
 
Attorneys for Kansas City Power & Light Company 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been hand 
delivered, emailed or mailed, postage prepaid, this 5th day of September, 2014, to all parties of 
record. 

 

/s/ Robert J. Hack    
Robert J. Hack 


